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Monday 18th December 2023 

 
 

To all parents in fs1 and fs2 / Nursery and Reception – Maths workshop 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I am pleased to inform you that there will be a Maths Workshop for parents of pupils in Nursery and Reception 

on Monday 29th January at 2.50pm. This will be a practical workshop for adults only and will last 

approximately 40 minutes. It will focus on how we teach maths in Nursery and Reception to enable you to 

support your child at home.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Thomas 
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